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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

    This months reading will show us 

Jesus sending out people to carry on 

the ministry.  Their experience can 

help us better understand how we are 

called to live.   

    There will also be plenty of miracles 

and parables that demonstrate Jesus’ 

power, compassion and wisdom. 

   Spend time in God’s Word daily.  

Allow Him to use it to further equip 

for the work that He wants you to do. 

Daily Bible Reading plan can be found 

in the church foyer, website and on 

our church calendar. 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

    We are seeing Satan actively 

attacking and destroying lives all 

around us.  People are being deceived 

and misled.  Realize there IS 

something you can do about it!  “If 

God is for us, who can be against us” 

the Bible teaches.  Let’s take our 

concerns for individuals and society 

before God.   

    Continue to pray for one another, 

because we need all the help we can 

get to carry out God’s work.  Pray for 

God to give us strength, courage and 

guidance! 

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in August     9:30 am 

  We continue our study of “Battle 

Lessons” as we move through the 

book of Judges.  This is timely 

message as we see what happens 

when society strays from God and 

how it can be brought back.   We are 

reminded that it does not require 

unworkable resources or numbers, 

but does require commitment and 

people of faith.   Are you ready to 

step up?   Do you know where to 

start?   If not, all the more reason to 

join us for our weekly Sunday 

Morning study! 

 

COMING ON 

SUNDAY 

MORNINGS IN 

AUGUST! 

 

 

    It is crucial for Christians to look at 

what is happening in the world and 

realize that it is vital that we allow 

God to work through us.  We need to 

be showing people how to cope and 

find the answers they are looking for.  

If you feel OVERWHELMED by that, it 

is all the more reason for you to be 

with us EVERY WEEK In AUGUST.  

Your family and friends are going to 

need you to be there for them. 

    We will focus on: 

 Being shining lights 

 Power from God 

 Every day People God uses 

 Threats to our loved ones 

   If you can’t join us in person, follow 

on our Facebook “Live Stream” and 

find the worship service, prayer lists 

and sermon outlines on our Facebook 

page.   

 
Figure 1 "Deuteronomy" 

      Our Wednesday morning study is 

again “PAUSED”.   Due to health 

issues we have suspended our studies 

for awhile and look to resume this 

Fall. 

 

 

 

   

 

       GOD CONTINUES TO BLESS! 

   We are thankful for the faithful 

people that show up each week to 

worship and serve.   God is 

working through them to not only 

continue, but to help us EXPAND 

our ministry.  We find foreign 

workers turning to us to answer 

questions, local church leaders 

seeking guidance, area agencies 

looking for our help, and the 

ability to connect with people 

through our “live-stream”.   

    God has provided the financial 

resources as well.  Increased 

giving by regulars, gifts from 

former members, memorial gifts, 

savings, and lower than expected 

bills are all tools that God has 

been using to help us.  Many 

missions and area churches are 

struggling;  having to cut services, 

staff and budget;  we see where 

God has made us MORE financially 

stable than we were a year ago.   

    Let us continue individually and 

collectively look to God for His 

guidance.  It may cause us to cut 

back in some areas, expand in 

others, but through it all we are 

witnessing the spiritual growth of 

His people and Kingdom! 
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